
 
 
 

NHGHA USE OF LOGO POLICY 

 

The use of the name North Halton Girls Hockey and Twisters Girls Hockey are part of the 
Association’s incorporation as an Ontario not for profit business. The logo is also protected 
and cannot be used for any purpose unless specific written permission is granted from the 
Twister Executive Committee. Such permission can be granted ONLY to approved 
vendors for the purpose for which it was intended such as merchandise, clothing, team 
sweaters or awards. 

 

 

 

 


